
IR 35 needs changing

I am writing to the Chancellor to tell him he should drop changes which force
self employed people to be taxed as employed. There is considerable worry
about this amongst people who are self employed. A Conservative government
needs to be on their side. The self employed make a great contribution to our
economy and lack the support of a bigger employer if they lose a customer,
fall ill or want to go on holiday.
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